
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE Thursday, May 15, 2025 
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     
  
 

Barrie’s annual road line painting operations are underway 
 

(Barrie, ON) – The City of Barrie’s pavement marking contractor has started the annual painting of 
road lane markings and arrows across Barrie. This includes white lane lines, bike lanes, and yellow 
centre lines and turning arrows. This work takes place each year to make roads safer for drivers, 
cyclists, and pedestrians.  
 
Work is now underway and is expected to continue for approximately six weeks. The painting typically 
takes place overnight, from 10 p.m. to 7 a.m. Intersection painting, which includes stop bars and 
crosswalks, will also take place over the next few months and will run until October. 
 
Drivers are reminded to obey all signage and warning signs. 
 
For more information on city road and sidewalk maintenance, visit barrie.ca/RoadMaintenance.  
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For more information, please contact: 
Emily O’Brien  
Communications Advisor 
emily.obrien@barrie.ca 
705-627-0796 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.barrie.ca/services-payments/road-sidewalk-maintenance/spring-summer-fall-maintenance
mailto:emily.obrien@barrie.ca
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